From: Graham Canning [

Sent: October 4, 2010 8:21 PM

To: Tari, Alida

Subject: Request for change in civic number

Dear Ms Alida Tari,

We were referred to you by Ms Wendy Lucas from Councillor Dan Horchik's office.

We wish to change the street number of our home, 4 MacPhail Court.

As you are no doubt aware the number 4 has become a major negative factor in resale values due to the large number of Chinese immigrants to Markham. It is considered bad luck.

We have already approached Mr Robert Tadmore of Development Services who suggested we work through our councillor.

We would very much appreciate your help in bringing this appeal forward to council, allowing us to present our case.

As MacPhail Court is a very small street the numbers 3 & 5 are not in use & could be substituted for 4 without any disruption to municipal or emergency services.

Thank you

Graham & Lucie Canning 4 MacPhail Crt Unionville L3R0C2